
 

 

ITF WORLD TENNIS NUMBER UPDATE 

On Wednesday 26th July 2023 the ITF will make important adjustments to the World Tennis 
Number calculation to ensure it remains accurate. These enhancements will be for both 
Singles and Doubles World Tennis Numbers and are being made to increase the accuracy and 
fairness when an ITF World Tennis Number is used in competitive events. These improvements 
will also ensure that players from all over the world are more accurately aligned particularly with 
regard to different age groups. The improved accuracy will also provide greater confidence for 
players when self-selecting any opponents to play. 
 
While LTA player numbers are likely to be adjusted and move in 
either direction, their latest number will be more aligned to the age 
group they are competing within. 
 
The match data of eleven more tennis Federations will also be 
added into the algorithm calculation on the 26th of These will be the 
Federations of Spain, Moldova, Paraguay, Uruguay, Argentina, 
Switzerland, India, Central American & Caribbean Tennis 
Confederation, Venezuela, Tunisia, and Confederation of African 
Tennis. If an LTA player has a match record in these nations or has 
historic opponents from these nations, there may be small 
enhancements to their ITF World Tennis Number. 
 
ITF World Tennis Number Frequently Asked Questions about the 
changes are available by scanning the QR code.  


